CORRESPONDENCE
9/14/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 06747-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 11:12 AM

To: ‘marc.hurst@independentgeo.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Good afternoon, Marc Hurst

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: marc.hurst@everyactioncustom.com <marc.hurst@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 11:35 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| am a homeowner in the Winter Haven area. I've very successfully operated my 10kW rooftop photovoltaic system for
several years.

A tremendous number of homes in Florida also could employ roof top systems, for the benefit of our environment and
for their personal economic benefit, too.

Through NET METERING please help me retain my economic benefit. And likewise continue to provide incentive for
other homeowners, like me, to go solar, and benefit our environment, too.

Thank You Sincerely,
Marc V. Hurst

4432 Burlington Dr.
Winter Haven, FL 33880

Sincerely,
Marc Hurst



4432 Burlington Dr Winter Haven, FL 33880-1106





